
1

From: Austin Avenue Bridges Project, City of Georgetown <AustinAve@georgetown.org>
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 11:46 AM
To:
Subject: Austin Avenue Bridges Update

Hello,  

Thank you for being involved in the Austin Ave. Bridges Project. The public meeting report, 
comments, and responses from the May 2017 public meeting have been posted to the project 
website. There were over 100 comments that provided helpful and valuable information. Thank 
you for sharing input on the area and bridges.  

Public Meeting Report  

The project team continues analysis of possible alternatives and coordination with TxDOT and 
other reviewing agencies (USFW, Historical Commission, etc.). We anticipate holding a public 
meeting in early 2018 to share a preferred alternative and will keep you updated as information 
is available.   

Austin Avenue Bridges Project, City of Georgetown <AustinAve@georgetown.org>
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Thank you for your interest in the Austin Avenue Bridges Project.  

Learn more about the project by visiting our website 

To learn more about the project, click here to visit our website or follow the link below. 
Materials from previous meetings, information on potential improvement alternatives, and 
project information are available for review online. 

Project website: https://transportation.georgetown.org/austin-avenue-bridges/ 

 

For Additional Information  

If you have any additional questions or concerns and would like to talk with someone about 
them, please contact Ed Polasek with the City of Georgetown.    

Ed Polasek 
Transportation Planning Coordinator 
(512) 930-2544 
ed.polasek@georgetown.org 
www.georgetown.org 
 

 

 

Read More  

     

  

CITY OF GEORGETOWN, TEXAS 

PROJECT MANAGER: NATHANIEL WAGGONER 

EMAIL: AUSTINAVE@GEORGETOWN.ORG 

PHONE: (512) 930-8171 

AUSTINAVE.GEORGETOWN.ORG 
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Share this email:  
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300-1 Industrial Blvd  
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This email was sent to acastro@cdandp.com.  
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.  

    

  

 




